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DATE: May 16, 2001
TO: Division of Records and Reporting (Bay6) .
FROM: Division of Competitive Services (Isler) P)f/

RE: Docket No. 010499-TC - Cancellation by Florida Public Service Commission of

Pay Telephone Certificate No. 5378 issued to Gregory A. Philip d/b/a GAPTEL for
violation of Rule 25-4.0161, F.A.C., Regulatory Assessment Fees:
Telecommunications Companies.

On May 3, 2001, I received a letter from Mr. Philip, owner, requesting cancellation of the
company’s certificate. I confirmed that there was not a check attached for the 2000 and 2001
RAFs with the Division of Administration (Martha Coggins). I checked Case Management and
it does not appear that the Division of Records and Reporting was provided a copy. Please

document this correspondence to Docket No. 01049-TC. Let me know if you have any
questions.
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cc: Division of Legal Services (Elliott)
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Sincerely,

Pada. Q . dale

Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance
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